From: Houck, Jason
Sent: 3/4/2013 11:52:22 AM
‘Redacted ‘

Laura.Genao@sce.com (Laura.Genao@sce.com); Allen, Meredith
(/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Allen, Cathie

(Cathie. Allen@PacifiCorp.com); Peacock, Tanya (TPeacock@semprautilities.com)
(TPeacock@semprautilities.com); Ken Wittman

(Ken. Wittman@libertyutilities.com) (Ken. Wittman@libertyutilities.com)

Cc: Franz, Damon A. (damon.franz@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcec:

Subject: GHG revenue allocation outreach/education - Steps forward

To:

Hi Redact
ed

Let’s move forward with a solicitation for a 2014-2015 GHG revenue allocation
outreach/education consultant based on the list of companies the utilities have on master
service agreements.

Can you help us define a concrete timeline for the next four weeks? I assume that to reach the
April 1 goal we will need to have a solicitation announced by the end of this week, and allow
two weeks for companies to reply and one week to evaluate, but even that seems borderline
impossible. Any thoughts?

Can your team send Energy Division a draft of your scope of work for us to review as soon as
possible?

Apologies for the delay getting you a response about the MSA list — the Commission meeting
slowed things down a bit last week.

Thanks,

Jason
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Jason Houck

Analyst, Emerging Procurement Strategies
Energy Division

California Public Utilities Commission
Office: 415.703.1223

Email: jason. houck@cpuc.ca.gov
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